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Comments of the Planning application as detailed above.
At the Norfolk County Councillor for Hellesdon, and being fully aware of the traffic
implications as present from rat running and HGVs using routes through Hellesdon, I
fully support the application as do many of my Hellesdon residents. It is long overdue
and well supported.
I have always remained concerned about the emergency response times, particularly
ambulance response and the protracted highways routes to the A/E departments at
the NNUCH. Therefore any road journey that reduces journey times will have tangible
benefits for a success treatment and give a better chance to the patient. Furthermore
this link will benefit residents who wish to access the A11 for journeys southwards
towards London and Cambridge and better accessibility for those who travel south of
Norwich for daily work.
It will also provide a much needed transport route and prevent the need for large
transportation vehicles and HGV’s having to come as far as the Dereham
Road/Sweetbriar roundabout and use the ring road to access the Fakenham and
Cromer Roads. This will take a lot of larger vehicles out of Hellesdon too. The building
of this road is long overdue and troubled with environmental issues that NCC have
done due diligence on and over come. This will join with the rest of the NDR and be an
asset to the Norwich Road infrstructure.
Shelagh Gurney.
Councillor Shelagh Gurney
Division: Hellesdon
Deputy Cabinet Member for Adult Social Care
Shelagh.gurney.cllr@norfolk.gov.uk
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